
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
January 19, 2022 
 
TO: Coordinated Transit Committee 
 
FR: Ann Grober, Interim CTC Policy Committee Chair 
 Travis Halm, MAPA Transportation Planner 
 
RE: January 19, 2022 CTC Meeting held virtually 
 
The Coordinated Transit Committee meeting scheduled for January 19, 2022 at 
10:30AM was held virtually due to rising cases of the COVID-19 Pandemic in the 
Omaha-Council Bluffs Metropolitan Area. No quorum was physically present and only 
informational items were discussed virtually. No action items were performed in the 
meeting, in accordance with the Nebraska Open Meetings Act. 
 
The next scheduled meeting for the Coordinated Transit Committee will take place on 
April 20, 2022 at the MAPA offices at 2222 Cuming Street, Omaha, Nebraska. The 
committee will be conducting a regularly scheduled meeting including a strategic 
planning workshop for the Coordinated Transit Plan.  
 

 


